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Ellevate Louisiana continues to support the proposed $87 
million for Early Childhood Education funding in HB1 and 
requests recurring appropriations into the Early Care and 
Education Fund. Ellevate also supports legislation to create 
a public, user-friendly data dashboard for early care and 
education in Louisiana. We consider both to be of urgent 
importance to families, to growing our workforce, and to the 
futures of our youngest citizens.  
 


